Are you a person living in NSW with spinal cord injury who has experienced problems accessing help to complete your bowel care?

If so, we would like to invite you to participate in a research project to talk about these problems.

The purpose of the study is to explore the nature of problems people with spinal cord injury experience when accessing help with their usual bowel care routine.

As a participant in this study, you will be interviewed about problems you have encountered accessing help with your bowel care outside a specialist spinal service. This might have been in another type of hospital ward or service, in a community service or in an aged care service. The interview will last about 15-30 minutes. There is no cost or benefit for taking part but your story may help others in future. Most interviews will be conducted over the phone.

This study is being conducted by a team of researchers at Royal Rehab in Sydney. This study has been approved by the Northern Local Health District Human Research Ethics Committee, reference number LNR/15/HAWKE/177.

For further information please contact the co-ordinating researcher:

Associate Professor Julie Pryor

Nursing Research & Development Leader

Royal Rehab

PO Box 6 Ryde NSW 1680

02 9808 9223

julie.pryor@royalrehab.com.au